
Good reports
Although King’s Hedges Educational Federation is perhaps the 
furthest primary school away from their home, Kirsty and Bryan 
were keen to secure a place there for Joshua as it incorporates a 
Nursery. “We felt that it would be much better for Joshua to start 
school with friends he had already made through Nursery and I 
had heard good reports from other people about King’s Hedges,” 
says Kirsty.

“treat children as individuals”
“I feel fortunate that we have been able to find somewhere 
which is prepared to treat children as individuals and recognise 
their specific needs. King’s Hedges has more than answered our 
boys’ needs, and that is well worth the extra few minutes walk in 
the morning!”

Kirsty and Bryan Cooke live in North Cambridge with their sons Joshua, six 
and Adam, four.

Kirsty wanted to make sure her sons’ 
different needs were met appropriately, 
and King’s Hedges Educational Federation 
has been able to do that and more

Excellence achieved through care, creativity and challenge

King’s Hedges Educational Federation 
Northfield Avenue 
Cambridge 
CB4 2HU

Telephone: 01223 518330 
Fax: 01223 506014 
Web: www.kingshedgesprimary.org.uk 
Email: office@kingshedges.cambs.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Josephine Angel

If you are interested in enrolling or, would like to look around, please feel free to call us on 01223 518330 and arrange an appointment.


